
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: MAY 9, 2012 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  RAMIRO ADEVA III, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/CITY ENGR. 

 

SUBJECT:   APPROVE FINAL PARCEL MAP NO. 69698 – 28700 Thousand Oaks Blvd. 

                                                                             

 

Tentative Parcel Map No. 69698 received Planning Commission approval on February 2, 2012.  

The project is located at the easterly terminus of Thousand Oaks Boulevard, just above Agoura 

High School.  The parcel map subdivides the existing 9.6 acre vacant lot into two parcels, one of 

which will be used for residential development and the other 7.4 acre parcel will be dedicated to 

the City of Agoura Hills for Open Space preservation. 

 

The map has been reviewed for technical accuracy, title information, and compliance with the 

State Subdivision Map Act, conditions of approval and City ordinances.  All improvement plans 

have been reviewed and approved.  

 

The appropriate bonds will be submitted to guarantee the construction of the proposed public 

improvements.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council: 

 

1. Approve Parcel Map No. 69698; 

2. Authorize the City Clerk to endorse the certificate on the face of the Map, which embodies 

the approval of said map; 

3. Direct the City Clerk to have the Map recorded at the Los Angeles County Recorder’s Office. 

 
Attachment:  Copy of Parcel Map No. 69698 
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